
tifs. Rose Ann I nderr I eden 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
225 East 1st Street, North 
Melrose, Minnesota 56352 

Docket Number A-4210 

Dear f1s. I nderr I eden: 

May 17, 1985 

Ordinance Number 1985-1-D 

City of Melrose 

The HJnnesota fJlunlclpal Board has now processed and approved the above 
ordinance tn accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of 
Procedure. 

According to taw, this annexation ordinance must be filed with the 
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board. 
<Since the ordinance has already been flied with the Municipal Board, no 
additional copies are required.> We also recommend that you ffle the 
ordinance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation Is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by the 
Board, which Is the date of this letter. 

PDL:sg 

cc: Stearns County Auditor 
Melrose Township Clerk 
Will lam G. Meyer, Attorney at Law 
Secretary of State 

Sincerely, 

MUN ICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


